
December 13, 2018 

 

Neighbors of 121 Marland Road, South, Colorado Springs, Colorado: 

This letter is being sent to you because the current owners, Robert B. Condie and Kari Lee Hebble of 121 

Marland Road, South are requesting a variance from the strict application of the five acre minimum lot 

size of the A-5 Agricultural Zoning District, Chapter 5 Section 5.1, Use and Dimensional Standards, El 

Paso County Land Development Code. 

This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal with the County.  Please direct any 

questions on the proposal to Larry Gilland, LGA Studios as noted below: 

Prior to any public hearing on this proposal a notification of the time and place of the public hearing will 

be sent to the adjacent property owners by the El Paso County Planning Department. At that time you 

will be given the El Paso County contact information, the file number and an opportunity to respond 

either for, against or expressing no opinion in writing or in person at the public hearing for this proposal. 

Following is what the owners were originally requesting: 

Due to reasons dating back several decades, the above-referenced parcel is currently zoned for both agricultural and single-

family residential use.  The parcel is 3.37 acres and contains one single-family residence.  No additional facilities or structures 

are currently being proposed in conjunction with this proposal.  The proposal requests a change in zoning so that the parcel is 

zoned as single-family residential use only.  If approved, this proposal would make the parcel’s zoning classification similar to 

the zoning classification of other parcels located in the Broadmoor area.   

 

HOWEVER:  at the Board of County Commissioner hearing on December 11, 2018 on the re-zoning 

application, it was agreed that the request of the rezoning application be put on hold and, in the 

alternative, request a Board of Adjustment variance from the five acre minimum lot size in the portion 

of the property zoned A-5.  This variance would apply to the existing house and any additions to the 

existing house.  Given the location of the house on this parcel, no setback or height variances are 

necessary or requested.  

 

In view of the above, the granting of the requested variance can be done without substantial detriment 

to the public good and without substantially impairing the intent and purpose of the County’s zoning 

plan.    

 

 

For questions specific to this project, please contact: 
Larry Gilland – LGA Studios 
719-635-0880 
larry@lgastudios.com 
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